
 

DRIFFIELD NORTHFIELD INFANT SCHOOL 

 

Tel: 257487            1st October 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Harvest Festival 

Monday 15th October 

9.30 a.m. or 2.30 p.m. 

 

This year due to pupil numbers in school we are proposing to hold two 

Harvest Festivals to enable all families to be able to attend one Festival 

and celebrate with us.  

 

We would like to encourage your child to contribute to the celebration, 

by sending a contribution of money towards our sponsor child Alice from 

Uganda who the school supports.  Alternatively, you are welcome to 

decorate a shoe box or other container which will be either distributed 

by the Year 2 children to the local Senior Citizens or donated to 

Driffield Food Bank. The box could contain items of fruit and 

vegetables and/or tinned or packet produce.  Please bring this to school 

on the morning of the Festival.   

 

To give us an idea of numbers we would appreciate it if you could return 

the reply slip indicating which Harvest Festival you will be attending by 

Monday 8th October. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
                

To be returned by 8th October 2018 please 

 

 

           Childs Name …………………………………………………………Class ……………… 

 

           I/We will be attending the 9.30a.m./2.30p.m performance 

 

           Signed ………………………………………………………………………… 


